
 

The theme of this year’s Doors Open Day is global connections, 
and we are sharing the stories of people buried in the cemetery 
whose life and work took them across the world. 

Newington Cemetery was opened in 1846, and covers 

14 acres.  

Not only the final resting place of many local families, 

it also provides a refuge for wildlife and a peaceful 

haven for visitors.  

Please feel free to wander around, explore this year’s 

themed graves, or ask one of our volunteers to point 

out some of the cemetery’s interesting features. 

In 2013, Grange Prestonfield Community council 

formed an interest group, Friends of Newington 

Cemetery, who are working with City of Edinburgh 

Council to restore and maintain this wonderful  

garden cemetery. 

 

For more information, see our website: 

www.newington-cemetery.org.uk. 


